
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost Property  

In order reduce the amount of property 

your child misplaces in school, we kindly 

ask parents/students to ensure all items 

including bags and shoes, are marked 

with the student’s full name, not just 

their initials. 

 If students do lose an item, please check 

with the office over the next few days, 

because it can often take a few days to 

be found. 

                 Summer Uniform  

As Summer is now upon us, children are 

able to wear their Summer uniform. This 

includes the school Summer dress and 

shorts.  

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you had a relaxing break 

and enjoyed the brilliant weather 

we have had recently. 

It is lovely to see all the children 

back at school this week and let’s 

hope this sunshine continues. 

 

 

 

                                        Free After School Clubs   

Please see our current After School Clubs 

Day Year Club 

Monday Reception Multi-skills 

Tuesday Year 1 and Year 2 Athletics 

Wednesday Year 3 Jag Tag 

Thursday Year 4,5 and 6 Jag Tag 

Friday KS2 Dodgeball 

Please sign up through Class Dojo as places are limited. Clubs will 

end on Friday 14
th

 July. 

OUR WORSHIP THEME FOR THIS TERM IS PEACE 

“The life of inner peace, being harmonious and without stress, is the easiest type of 

existence.” ... 

 



 

 

Beat Sweep  

21
st

 June  

We will be working with the 

Police and  St Luke’s Church on 

Wednesday 21
st

 June to help 

clean up the local area.  

 

More information to follow on 

Facebook and Class Dojo.  

 

 

Thank you to our Headboy Jan and Headgirl Adriana for their 

lovely words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      

Parent Meetings 

Please keep an eye out on 

Class Dojo for further 

information regarding 

upcoming Parent Meetings in 

July. 

 

 

  

                     

 

Our Summer Fair will be taking place on Friday 

16
th

 June at 3pm. 

 Everyone is welcome.  

If you would like to donate any prize, please 

take them to the office.  

We will have lots of activities for all to take 

part in. 

 

        Sports Day  

Sports Day will be taking place 

at School on Friday 23
rd

 June. 

KS2 – Taking place from 

9:30am 

KS1 –Taking place from 

1:30pm 

Parents / Carers are welcome. 

More information will be 

provided shortly.  

 

 

 

We are looking for new PTA members to join us. Please call 

the office if you would like any further information. 


